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Steal Sheet – April 2018
NOSORH offers Steal Sheet articles for SORHs to distribute in emails, in your (or your partners’) newsletter, on websites, Facebook pages, etc. The April Steal Sheet includes:
1) HRSA’s Behavioral Health Virtual Job Fair – Connect with Healthcare Organizations Across the Country
2) USDA Community Connect Grants for Broadband Deployment in Rural Communities

3) Request a CMS Presentation about the Quality Payment Program

4) Rural PREP Grand Rounds- You’re Invited to Participate!

1) HRSA’s Behavioral Health Virtual Job Fair – Connect with Healthcare Organizations Across the Country
HRSA is hosting a Virtual Job Fair for behavioral health professionals on Wed., April 11, from 6:45pm - 10:15pm ET. Hear from over 100 healthcare organizations recruiting for 1,000+ behavioral health vacancies during the event. Learn about these healthcare organizations’ clinical environments, the populations they serve, and the rewards of providing care in their communities. Clinicians hired by organizations in Health Professional Shortage Areas may also qualify for educational loan repayment through HRSA programs, such as the National Health Service Corps and NURSE Corps. Register here
2) USDA Community Connect Grants for Broadband Deployment in Rural Communities
Public, private and non-profit entities, including Federally-recognized tribal organizations, are eligible to apply for grants funding broadband deployment in rural communities lacking existing broadband service with speed of at least 10 Mbps downstream and 1 Mbps upstream. Grant funds may be used for construction, acquisition, or leasing of facilities, spectrum, land or buildings used to deploy broadband service for all residents, businesses and community facilities within the proposed funding service area.
Learn more here. Deadline: May 14, 2018 
3) Request a CMS Presentation about the Quality Payment Program
Interested in having a CMS speaker present at an upcoming event about the Quality Payment Program? You’re invited to complete the Quality Payment Program Speaking Request Form and email it to MACRASpeakingRequest@ketchum.com. The form should be sent at least six weeks, but no more than six months, before your event. For more information, visit qpp.cms.gov to review other resources available, such as past webinars and training videos, or visit the QPP Resource Library to review new and existing QPP resources. Contact the Quality Payment Program at QPP@cms.hhs.gov or 1 (866) 288-8292.

4) Rural PREP Grand Rounds- You’re Invited to Participate!
The Collaborative for Rural Primary care Research, Education, and Practice (Rural PREP) is seeking program participants in an innovative online active learning event called Rural PREP Grand Rounds. This event is great opportunity to share expertise, tools, and local knowledge across our learning community in rural health professions education, and learn about topics in different rural contexts. Grand Rounds are generally scheduled on the 4th Thursday of each month. The topic and time of a live session will appear on the Rural PREP website 60 days prior to the event and you will be able to register as a participating site. The next session “Diabetes in Pregnancy” is scheduled for April 26. Click here for more info.
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